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Building the Future 

Beach to Bush Program 

mailto:collingull-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 
 

Thank you to our P&C and parents who donated their 
time and wonderful cooking at the recent catering job 
for Murrumbidgee Landcare. 
 
This Friday is our P&C Community Disco. Cost is $7 a 
child or $15 a family. Entry fee includes the disco and a 
sausage sizzle/ steak sandwich and a drink. There will 
be a limited canteen available on the night as well. 
 
Over the next few weeks some of our favourite 
programs will be coming to an end for the year. Next 
week sees the end of our Bluearth program with 
Katelyn and our final visit to the Mobile Library. If any 
students want to give Katelyn a thank you or Christmas 
card they need to get it ready before Wednesday. Also 
all outstanding mobile library books need to be 
returned to school next week otherwise you will need 
to make the time to drop the books off to the Wagga 
Regional Library. 
 
We are still borrowing school library books so keep 
reading. We have 4 weeks of school to go. 
 
Swimming School will only be running for one week 
this year due to a mix up with our booking. We will be 
travelling to Wagga for Swim School in Week 9 from 
Monday 9th Dec—Friday 13th December. 
 
Next week we will be starting a series of art workshops 
with the Wagga Art Gallery. Linda and her team will be 
here to teach us about screen printing. These 
workshops are free and don’t require any preparation. 
 
Permissions notes went home last week for our 
swim school. Please ensure permission notes and 
money are returned to school. 
 
Thank you to everyone who donated to the Soldiers’ 
Care Packages. 
 
Kirrilee Post, Principal 

Check us out online: 

www.tarcutta-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au 

Calendar 

Term 4 

Week 7 

Fri 29 Nov P&C Disco 

 Assembly 

 Drumming Workshop 

Week 8 

Wed 4 Dec Bluearth—Final 

Fri 6 Dec Mobile Library—Final 

Week 9 

Mon 9 Dec Art Workshops 

 Swim School Starts 

Thurs 12 Dec Presentation Night 

Week 10 

Wed 18 Dec Class Parties at Adelong 
Pool 

 Last day of Term 

Principal’s Note 

We are in the process of getting some new 
furniture and we are looking to find a new 
home for the lounges in our library. If you 
might like them please let us know. FREE!!!! 



 
We would like to thank everyone in our 
community for their continued support of our 
school. We have a few fundraising activities to 
complete the term. 
1. Cake Stall—Thank you to everyone who 

donated their time and delicious cakes. 
2. Soldiers’ Care Packages—Thank you to 

everyone for your kind donations. A big 
thank to Rhonda at the Post Office for 
donating items and helping us with 
posting the packages.  This year a total of 
four packages where sent to our service 
personnel. 

3. Community Disco—Friday29th November. 
Come along for a fantastic night of 
dancing, eating and fun. The P&C will be 
cooking up a storm on the BBQ. The entry 
fee will cover entry, something off the BBQ 
and a drink. There will be other food to buy 
on the night as well. 

4. Christmas Raffle—Great prizes.  Raffle 
ticket books are being sent home today.  
Books with money need to be returned to 
school by Tuesday 10th December 2019. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
In Week’s 8 & 9 we are working with the Wagga City Art 
Gallery to conduct a number of artistic workshops using 
screen printing. 
 
 

P&C News Art Workshops 

Check us out online: 

www.tarcutta-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au 


